
   

 

 

13h June 2023 
  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

Year 1 Teaching Talons visit 

  
As part of our rainforest project and to inspire the children, we have planned a visit from ‘Teaching 

Talons’ for the Year 1 classes.  

 

This will be on the Tuesday 11th July. During this fantastic experience the children will get the 

opportunity to have close up encounters with some rainforest animals which will support their 

learning in various areas of the curriculum.  

 

To support us to fund this experience we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4 which will 

contribute towards the cost of the visit. Please can this be paid by Friday 7th July.  

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact one of the team. We are sure it is going 

to be an exciting experience for the children.  

 

We thank you for your continued support. 

 
Kind regards  

  

The Year One team 
 



 

   

 

 


